SESQUICENTENNIAL MEETING MINUTES

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23, 2021

A regular meeting of the Sesquicentennial Committee was held on Wednesday, June 16, 2021 at the Imlay City
Hall. The meeting was called to order at 10:04 am.

Present: Lorrelei Natke, Shannon Hamell, Rob Mette

1. The meeting was called to order at 10:03 am.

2. Shannon will file the Special Event Liquor License Application.

3. Tent and Stage Rental — Travis has advised DDA that he has found a few platforms (stages) for sale.
The nearest in Chicago and one in new Jersey. If no stage is acquired, Lorrelei has met with Dan
Weingartz and he has advised that he can make the stage we have workable and safe.

4. Advertising — Colors were decided for t-shirts was decided. Heather grey for event attendees and a
canary yellow for volunteers. Only the logo submitted and chosen by Rob Mette will appear on the
swag.

5. Parade — Applications have been created and are being disemanataed by the Chamber, DDA and Barb
as parade chair.

6. Hispanic Participation — Lorrelei will continue to plan a 2-hour block for Latin food and music.

7. Entertainment — Lorrelei relayed up-to-date information on what bands available. After decision made
to move forward with original footprint, some bands have already booked. Lineup is almost finished.
Just a few holes to fill.

8. Food Trucks — Shannon advised that things are moving along and looking good for attendance.

9. Shannon will prepare a volunteer schedule as the bulk of them will be from the Chamber roster.

10. Rob reported on the progress of Joel Hessler to run the 5K and it will take place on Saturday morning.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:11 am.

The next meeting of the Sesquicentennial Committee is scheduled for Wednesday, April 28, 2021 at
10:00 am

Lorrelei A. Natke



